UPY,
Tlovd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

15th Oetober, 1919,

W

He Dear Sirs

With refarence to Jyour Report No. 2089 on the

Steamer "HIITAKA MARU? I shall be glad to learn when it ia

expected that =n opportunity will oceur te subnmit the beilers

te Annuel inspection and te vlace the equipment in order.
1 am, Dear 8irg

Yours fajthfully,

Secretary,

The Survevors,

KOB®.,




